
On behalf of the property owner Mr. Frank D’Angelo, I am requesting City Council consideration of 1st 
Reading Passage of the Fox Ridge Estates Replat # 2, as it comes before City Council on August 14, 2018. 
(Mr. D’Angelo’s request is below) 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions, this office previously forwarded draft legislation 
to the Law Dept. 
 
Wayne L. Wiethe, AICP  
Director of Planning 
City of Green, Ohio 
1755 Town Park Blvd. 
Green, Ohio 44232 
 
 
From: D'Angelo, Frank [CANTON] <Frank.DAngelo@nidec-canton.com>  
Sent: Friday, July 20, 2018 11:18 AM 
To: Chrissy Lingenfelter <CLingenfelter@cityofgreen.org> 
Cc: Dawn D'Angelo <dawn.dangelo@polymerpkg.com> 
Subject: Fox Ridge Estates Replat #2 D'Angelo Build 1149 Fox Hollow LN 
 
Chrissy, 
              We would like to request a first reading passage for the Fox Ridge Estates Replat #2. It is our 
understanding that this will be on the agenda for the 08-14-18 City Council meeting. We will be 
forwarding a copy of the original deed for this property soon. Please feel free to contact us with any 
questions.  
 
Thanks! 
Frank & Dawn D’Angelo 
330-316-9088 
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